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Dear Sir/Madam

Notification under Part 6/7 of the 1995 Town and Country Planning (General Permitted

Development) Order for proposed turning point at High Langdale Rigg, Langdale
Forest

Thank you for your notification under the above Order, which was received at the National
Park Office on 10 January 2013.

I am writing, on behaif of the National Park Authority, to advise you that your proposal for

proposed turning point at High Langdale Rigg, Langdale Forest, as shown on the submitted
plans, has been approved.

The work must be carried out in accordance with the detailed specifications and plans
comprised in the notification hereby approved and within five years of the date of this letter,
otherwise a new formal notification will be required.

Yours faithfully

/ AT

Mr C M France
Director of Planning



